
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: October 26, 2020 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each City Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming 
events in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.  
 
Announcements:  
Early voting for the November 3 election continues through this Friday, October 30. You 
can vote early at the Dan Echols Center or at any of the early voting locations in Tarrant 
County. In addition to the race for president and other political offices, the election 
includes a bond proposition for NRH street improvements. Please visit our website for 
more information.  
 
With COVID-19 continuing to spread, health officials discourage families from trick-or-
treating, trunk or treats, haunted houses, parties and other activities considered high 
risk for spreading the virus. If your family does decide to trick or treat on Halloween, 
please wear a cloth face mask that covers both your mouth and nose. Remain 6 feet 
apart from people not in your household. Use hand sanitizer frequently and wash your 
hands as soon as you return home. If you are sick, please stay home and do not hand 
out candy. Visit the city’s website for more Halloween safety recommendations.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Clayton Comstock, Clayton Husband and Chad VanSteenberg in the Planning 
Department – The Texas Chapter of the American Planning Association recently 
recognized the North Richland Hills Transportation Plan as a recipient of the Chapter's 
2020 Transportation Achievement Award. Congratulations to our Planning staff, as well 
as the Vision 2030 Strategic Plan Committee, Planning & Zoning Commission and City 
Council, for this honor. 


